
September 15, 2023 
September 15 – Updates on the 2023 Lower Tule and Pixley water runs: 

  

  

• It is currently anticipated that the runs for both Districts will last until 
the end of October when the Friant Kern Canal goes down for 
maintenance and construction projects. 

  

• As a reminder, these are the types of years landowners should be taking 
advantage of by recharging water and building up their groundwater 
accounts. 

  

We will continue to keep you updated as we get closer to the end of the run. 

  

As always if there are any questions please call the office. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Eric Limas 

General Manager 
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